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Employee of the Month 
 

Neeko Vanzant has been employed at Regency Park in the Hospitality Department 

for approximately one year. Residents are amazed at his energy, quick service and 

his ability to anticipate their needs. Neeko was born and raised in Venice, Florida 

along with one sister. He enjoyed the warm weather and all the fun activities that 

were available in the state of Florida. Neeko has a number of leisure interests 

including taking care of his pet hermit crab, watching horror movies and playing 

video games. His favorite movies include; Blade, New Jack City and Friday. 

Currently, Neeko is a full time student at Anne Arundel Community College. He 

is working towards getting his Associates Degree in general education. Neeko has 

had the opportunity to travel to various places, including; Germany and 

throughout Europe. His favorite destination was Mexico. Traveling certainly is an 

educational experience in itself and allows you to get to know the culture better 

than sitting down with a book. Regency Park is fortunate to have such a dedicated 

employee.  

Congratulations!! 

 
Regency Park wishes to congratulate 

Jimmy Hennigan on his promotion to 

Activities Director. Regency Park is 

wishing Andrea Stockton-Barton sincere 

best wishes as she moves on to pursue 

other professional ambitions. We are 

happy to have a seamless transition with 

Jimmy who brings enthusiasm and 

experience to the role of Activities 

Director. We look forward to seeing all of 

the exciting and innovative activity ideas 

implemented in the upcoming months.  

 

 
 

South County Showstoppers 
 

Don’t miss this talented group of 55 plus 

seniors performance September 11th. They  

will amaze you with their comedy, singing 

and dancing routines, all while dressed to 

impress in their colorful attire. 

This musical program will certainly leave 

you with a smile on your face.  


